

RICK SCOTT GOVERNOR

January 21, 2016

Mr. Jack Sears Scout Executive North Florida Council, Boy Scouts of America 521 South Edgewood Avenue Jacksonville, Florida 32205

Dear Mr. Sears:

Thank you for your dedication to helping the young men and boys of our state participate in scouting. The work you are doing to recruit and coordinate volunteer leaders and provide opportunities for Florida families is helping future generations of Floridians achieve the American dream.

As an Eagle Scout myself, I know firsthand the importance of the work you are doing. I know that hundreds of young men throughout our state work hard to achieve this top rank in scouting, and to recognize their achievement, I would like to extend my congratulations to every Eagle Scout. I invite you to provide the following information to the troops in your council about how to request a congratulatory letter:

- Call the Governor's Citizens Services Office at (850) 717-9337 or (850) 488-7146.
- E-mail me at Rick.Scott@eog.myflorida.com.
- Visit my website at www.FLGov.com. The direct link to the page where you can request a letter of recognition is www.flgov.com/request_a_letter. Be sure to select "Eagle Scout" as the type of letter requested.

Just like any proud grandparent, I want my grandchildren to stay here in Florida and live their dreams. Thank you again for the work you are doing to help our youth have success.

Sincerely,

Rick Scott

Governor